
Call for papers 

 

 

Nordic-Baltic Network for Philosophy of Medicine and Medical Ethics 

Annual Workshop 

Issues in Bioethics and Philosophy of Medicine 

Ersta Sköndal University College, Stockholm, Sweden 

8-9 June 2015 

  

The participants of the workshop are invited to address any topics in philosophy of medicine or 

medical ethics. 

The workshop is free of charge and a limited amount of small grants to support travel expenses will 

be available. However, those who cancel their participation after May 25, will be charged 50€ to 

cover the expenses. 

The workshop will be opened after lunchtime on Monday June 8 and closed after lunch on Tuesday 

June 9.  

In connection to the workshop, the PopGen network (Population Whole Genome Sequencing: 

Implications for the Nordic Solidaristic Health Care), which is a part of the network, will hold their 

workshop with invited participants. For information, project leader Vilhjálmur Árnason University 

of Iceland, vilhjarn@hi.is  

Please send your abstracts for talks (max. 300 words) by April 15, 2015 to Henrik Lerner 

(henrik.lerner@esh.se)   

Registration is open until May 15, 2015. Inquiries, request for travel grants and registration: 

henrik.lerner@esh.se  

Organisers: Ersta Sköndal University College  

mailto:vilhjarn@hi.is

